
Tibohine, 
Castlerea, 
Co.Roscommon 
2/6/ 1 0 

To whom it concerns, 

I would like to object to the proposed waste licence ref no WO274-01 at 
Ballinaphuill, Tibohine.1 am living one mile south of this site and I know from 
information obtained on this plant that it will have grave consequences for the 

children of Tibohine National school which is located a half mile away i.e. 
fumes,odours,gases and smells . 

Trusting that you will give this matter deep consideration. 

Yours Sincerely 
Pat and Gillian Kerrane. 
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From: Licensing Staff 
Sent: 
To: Sonja Smith; Maire Buckley 
Subject: 

Attachments: Tibohine-doc 

02 June 201 0 1535 

FW: New submission entered for Reg no: WO274-01. (Reference Number: 
WO274-01-100602120058) 

importance: High 

From: pat kerrane [mailto:robertkerrane@yahoo.com] 
Sent: 02 June 2010 12:Ol 
To: Licensing Staff 
Subject: New submission entered for Reg no: WO274-01. (Reference Number: WO274-01-100602120058) 
Importance: High 
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